From: Glenn Boomsma [mailto:gb@breitlawpc.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2017 8:58 AM

To: Nelson, Chris; Hanson, Gary (PUC); Fiegen, Kristie

Cc: Carlos Vidal (carlos.vidal@energytransfer.com); Kara Semmler (KCS@magt.com); Greg Slack (cslackg@gmail.com);
Edwards, Kristen

Subject: [EXT] Slack Family Properties, LLC v. Dakota Access, LLC, CIV. 17-460

Commissioners Nelson, Hanson, and Fiegen,

As you might be aware, | represent Greg Slack and Slack Family Properties, LLC in connection with problems being
encountered with the Dakota Access oil pipeline. Attached hereto for your review is a filed stamped copy of the
Complaint in case number CIV. 17-460 which was filed on October 31, 2017. | have copied the Dakota Access
representatives on this correspondence.

On October 13, 2016 | earlier made the PUC aware of the drain tile problems that Greg Slack was experiencing on his
land. For reference, please see Paragraphs 30 - 31 of the Complaint. As you can gather from the Complaint, substantial
damages and problems have been incurred by the Slack family. And those problems/damages are still continuing.

Greg Slack welcomes any assistance the PUC can offer in terms of resolving this matter with Dakota Access. Thank you.

Glenn J. Boomsma

Breit Law Offices, P.C.

606 E. Tan Tara Circle
Sioux Falls, SD 57108
Telephone: (605) 336-8234
Telecopier: (605) 336-1123

Note: This e-mail and any attachments may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. If the reader
of this message is not the intended recipient, or any employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-mail and any
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by returning it
to the sender and deleting it from your computer system. Thank you for your cooperation.



